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The members listed on this ballot have agreed to serve in the 
positions noted. All positions are for a one-year term. Please 
choose one candidate for each position. 
Two ways to vote:
     1. CAST YOUR VOTE at the Annual Meeting 
         on December 10.
     2. MAIL this completed ballot so it is received 
          by December 3 to:

Leenie Risser
940 SW Stephenson Ct
Portland, OR 97219

The Nominating Committee Chair is the proxy holder until the 
time of the election. All ballots will be voted as submitted by 
each member.

President—Initiate and supervise (with assistance of the CAB) 
the planning and implementation of programs, projects and ASG 
business. Preside at Chapter events and meetings. Assumes 
overall responsibilities for Chapter finances, prepare with 
Treasurer assistance, the Chapter budget for approval by the 
CAB. Maintain communications with Headquarters and share 
communications with Chapter members. Read and approve 
newsletter before printing.
Secretary—Record proceedings of meetings/provide copies. 
Maintain copy of all CAB meeting minutes.
Treasurer—Assist in preparation of annual budget. Reconcile 
bank statements. Co-signer on Chapter bank account. Issue 
checks for Chapter expenses, make deposits of Chapter income. 
Submit quarterly financial reports to Headquarters.

PRESIDENT

q Leigh Wheeler

SECRETARY
q Robin Yuen

TREASURER

q  Patricia Robertson

MEMBER# ___________  DATE _________________

NAME: _____________________________________
Your name must be on the proxy ballot for your vote to 
be valid and your membership validated.

PROXY BALLOT

CaB eLeCtions for 2017

Chapter Advisory Board (CAB) Responsibilities

This year, my challenge to you is finishing your UFOs!  
We all have them – I know I seem to end up with a new 
one every time I take a class. Then there’s the project 
that I put aside to make a quick gift, or do a holiday 
project, or something else that was just more exciting.   

PRizE CATEgORiES:  
hMost UFOs finished     hMost UFOs chucked     
hViewer’s Choice Garment     hViewer’s Choice Not 
A Garment             hViewer’s Choice Not Sewing

In order to count for the contest, enter your UFOs 
on our website (columbiariversewing.org/presidents-
challenge-2016) with your name, the item, and a 
description.  A photo would be great, but is not required. 

If possible, bring the item(s) or a photo of the item(s), 
to the December Quarterly Social meeting and we’ll vote 
then for the Viewer’s Choice awards.

Leigh Wheeler, President
RULES: 

• A UFO is a project you got all or nearly all the supplies 
for, started it or intended to start it, and then somehow 
it got set aside. Maybe you needed one critical supply 
item (interfacing?), or you lost a pattern piece, or you 
didn’t quite understand the instructions. The important 
thing is that it is a cohesive project surrounded by good 
intentions, that somehow didn’t get finished. 

• This is NOT a yardage challenge. You can’t pick out 
some stash fabric and think of a use for it and call it a 
UFO. That’s not a UFO.  

•  To be a UFO, it should be older than 6 months. So 
for 2016 purposes, you would have started it prior to 
July 1, 2015. 

•  Any UFOs finished in 2016 count for the challenge, 
so any UFO finished January 1 – December 3, 2016. 
I say December 3rd, as I will review the entries and 
count up finished and chucked the weekend before our 
December social meeting.  

President's 
ChaLLenGe 2016

PLease suPPort 
the Retailers who provide meeting space for 

monthly groups and chapter meetings.

Finish your Projects 

by

DECEMbER 3rd!
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